
 

Star of the Week 
Y5CU/LT Class 

Our class enjoyed 

a fantastic visit to 

Westbrook 

Orchard on 

Tuesday 

afternoon. The 

sun was shining 

down on us as we 

explored our local 

environment and 

searched for 

evidence of life cycles. We were fascinated 

to learn that plants are the biggest 

influence on life cycles, and about the 

important part that the sun plays in a 

plant's role. We particularly enjoyed 

making a human model of our solar system 

to investigate the 

effects that the 

sun’s tilt has on 

our seasons and 

life cycles. 

 

 

The following children have 

been awarded Star of the 

Week for showing our 

Christian value of: 

‘PERSEVERANCE’ 

RecD -       Mona      

RecP -       Lucas  

RecV/W -   Frankie  

Y1L-           Abigail   

Y1B -         Athena     

Y1C-          Molly   

Y2K -         Rory  

Y2R -         Sophie  

Y2C -         Ava  

Y3E -         Nicole  

Y3H -         Sam  

Y3W -   Josie 

Y4D –       Henlie  

Y4B -         Eliza  

Y4LMc -    Ethan  

Y5A -        Jennifer 

Y5CU/LT-  Eliza-Star                  

Y5S -   Lauren  

Y6H -        Bonnie    

Y6C -         Harry    

 

 

Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Please remember to top-up your child’s 

Parent Pay account in order for them to 

receive snack and/or a school lunch. 

St Philip Westbrook News  

 

 Follow us on Twitter 

@StPhilipCEAP 

Friday 20th September 2019 

School closes on Friday 25th 

October & we return on Monday 

11th November 2019. 

Advance Notice—Christmas Performances            

December 2019 

www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk  

Dates for Forthcoming  Events 

September 2019 

23rd—Announce school groups. 

27th—Y6 Victorian trip to Tatton 

Park. 

October 2019 

8th—Y6FH Westbrook Orchard Visit. 

15th—Y6OC Westbrook Orchard Visit. 

16th—Y4 Chester. 

16th—KS1 Harvest. 

17th—Unit 3 Harvest. 

18th—Unit 4 Harvest. 

21st—School Photographs. 

22nd—9.15am Prospective Parents 

Meeting (Reception intake 2020). 

YEAR GROUP AM PERFORMANCE 

9.30AM 

PM PERFORMANCE 

2.15PM 

Reception Wednesday 4th  Thursday 5th 

Y1 Thursday 12th Wednesday 11th 

Y2 Wednesday 11th Tuesday 10th 

Y3 Friday 6th Monday 9th 

Y4 Friday 13th Monday 16th 

Y5 Monday 16th Tuesday 17th 

Y6 Tuesday 17th Only 1 performance as 

only two classes. 

http://www.stphilipwestbrook.co.uk/


Together we aim high and with God’s love we can fly. 

Student Recognition  

 

 

 

 

We will be running a Holiday Club at Half Term 

for children who attend St Philip’s as follows: 

Week Commencing  Monday 4th November 

2019  

£15 per FULL day - 8.30am to 5.00pm 

£8 per HALF day - flexible to individual       

requirements but no more than 4 hours. 

Application forms can be found on the school 

website, please complete and send into school 

as soon as possible. 

Please note that the club will only run if we 

have enough children on each day and the 

places will be allocated on a first come first 

served basis. 

School Groups 

 

Thank you for all the applications for the 

School Council, Ethos, E-Safety and  

Global Awareness groups. 

 

All applications have been considered 

and announcements will be made on 

Monday. 

 

A number of pupils have recently been involved in 

planting the new community church garden, including  

the planting of the forget-me-not bed for dementia 

patients.  The children asked lots of questions about 

the plants and how to take care of them; they said “they 

can’t wait to see people coming into the garden to see 

what they have done”.  Well done and thank you to the 

children involved. 

 Dogs are not permitted on the school premises, even if they are  

carried.  Thank you for your support. 

Warrington Foodbank 

We will once again be collecting donations 

for Warrington Foodbank, a charity that is 

always so grateful for our support. We will 

collect these donations the week 

commencing 14th October 2019 to coincide 

with our Harvest services.  The Foodbank 

are in need of the following items: 

Tinned products: tomatoes, spaghetti, ravioli, 

macaroni cheese, potatoes, meats, fruit, rice 

pudding, sponge puddings, custard.  Instant 

mash, jam,  semi/full UHT milk, cartons of juice, 

cordial (squash), coffee. 

Toiletries for both men and women: deodorant, 

body wash, shampoo, razors, shaving foam, 

cleaning products. 

Washing powder (tablets or capsules) and 

washing up liquid. 

Thank you so much for your generosity in 

advance. 

Well done to everyone in Miss Parson’s, 

Miss Daley’s and Mrs Arnaud’s class for 

100% attendance for the week ending 

Friday 20th September 2019! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The class received a special certificate 

which is being proudly displayed inside 

the classroom. 

Attendance Award 
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